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Dear Parents and Carers 

Final preparations are being made for the Presentation Evening to be held Monday evening, Week 
10. Now that we have the final numbers in for guests, we are mapping out the area that we will need 
to have under the COLA. A note is going home today with information about the Covid safe 
requirements that will be adhered to on the night. Additionally, we are asking for the names of each of 
the family members attending. This will be used to gain access on the day. We will not be able to 
admit anyone not on our list due to both contact tracing, as well as complying with safe distancing 
protocols. Thank you for your understanding in regards to the strict protocols, but they are going to 
be part of our lives for the foreseeable future I think!

Students completed their school drama program and I would like to thank Rachael, our travelling 
artist, for sharing her passion for drama and literature with our students. I must say I was very 
impressed with the imaginative way our students role played various characters. It seems we may 
well have some budding actors and actresses in our midst.

Could I please remind all families of the importance of school attendance. For our educational 
programs to run at the most beneficial level for your child/ren, they have to be at school. The NSW 
DET policy states that, unless sick, students are required to attend school each day. If there are 
genuine extenuating circumstances that are preventing your child from regular attendance, please 
call the school to book a time with me to discuss. 

On a happier note, school swimming is being undertaken this week. The students were great 
ambassadors for our school as they upheld the School Rules in public. Although they were all pretty 
tired by home time yesterday, they all said they loved the swimming lessons.

Please remember the P and C meeting will be held this afternoon at 3.30pm at the park. I hope to 
see you all there :)

Until next time, stay safe and well,                                                    

 Kym Poidevin - Principal

Week 8 Term 4

http://www.binda-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Class news…….

K-2 Class News

Dear Families,

School Drama finished last week, and we have a new range of strategies to use when 
we are connecting to our texts, both while reading and when writing. Thank you very 
much to Rachael for teaching us!

Assessments are in their final days this week. Reports will be finished and sent home 
next Wednesday. With the reports will be a booking form for parent teacher interviews. 
I will be available both before and after school for you to come and discuss your child's 
progress this year and look towards what we will be putting in place for next year.

Kindergarten transition is going very well, amd all the K-2 students have been helping 
our new school mates feel comfortable and happy in their “big school”. Next week will 
be the final transition day, with our new kinder students also attending on Wednesday 
Week 10 for the end of year party!

Please remember to pack a towel this week for drying off after swimming :)

Until our next newsletter, stay safe and well,

Kym Poidevin

3-6 Class News

Dear Families,

Welcome to Week 8! What a busy week we are having with swimming in Albury! It has 
been pleasing to see progress in all the students swimming abilities after just 3 days! It 
is a pleasure not to have to worry about the weather or the water temperature with 
the indoor pools allowing all students to get a good 45-minute lesson every day.

In our classroom we have completed our end of year assessments. Next week will be a 
normal week of learning followed by a short week on end of year activities.

Thank you to the Year 5 and 4 students for watering our herb garden each day during 
this term.

Have a great fortnight! 

Mrs Noske 



Notes to Return

WHs News and Information

Please ensure all notes and money are returned by the due date.
Electronic payments can be made via Pay POP on the school website or cash at school.

Event Who Due

Absence letters Parents and carers Within 7 days 
of absence

Presentation night note Parents and carers 10/12/2020

ONLINE ENROLMENTS 
We are excited to announce we will be are rolling out the new Online Enrolment System from Monday, 26 
October 2020

The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide flexibility for our parents to submit an enrolment 
application online and at the time that best suits you. The application can be accessed on all browsers 
and mobile devices including iOS and Android.

The online application process is currently restricted to:

● Enrolments into local schools only
● Children who are Australian citizens, New Zealand citizens or permanent residents
● Children who live in NSW.

We offer our support and encourage you to complete your application to enrol online. If, however, you do 
not feel comfortable completing an application online, a paper copy will be available for collection from 
the front office or can be downloaded from the Department’s going to a public school site.

Further information about online enrolment can be found on our website here

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/online-enrolment-for-nsw-public-schools


This year has been a very successful year, not only for the SRC Committee, 
but also for the entire school. We might not have had any fundraisers but 
we had a plentiful amount of lunches.  We did also provide hot chocolates 
in the cold months and cold ice creams during the hot months.  Together 
these smaller occasions have enabled the whole school to go to the 
movies during the last week and a quick visit to Intensity for some games 
and activities fun!!

Have a wonderful rest of the year. !  SRC Committee. 

SRC Student Voice

Shout Outs
Kye for following the school rule of : Respect Yourself (Be proud of 
your achievements).

Leila for following the school rule of : Respect the School (Always try).

Rori for following the school rule of: Respect Others (Use your 
manners at all times).

Salina for following the school rule of : Stay Safe (Play by the rules).

Mrs Poidevins Word Challenge
The challenge, if you choose to accept, is to find as many smaller words 
in the challenge word. You must time yourself...you have 5 minutes to 
create as many words as you can. Please hand your list to your teacher 
by Friday…….
This Week's word is……...extra point given if you can tell me the meaning 
of the word.                                  participation



Swimming Lessons



 Happy Birthday



  YERONG CREEK PUBLIC SCHOOL - TERM 4 2020
Term 

4
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT

SUN

1

12 OCTOBER
STUDENTS FIRST 
DAY 

13 OCTOBER
SRC Meeting

14 OCTOBER 15 OCTOBER 16 OCTOBER 17/18 OCTOBER

2

19 OCTOBER 20 OCTOBER
SRC Meeting

21 OCTOBER 22 OCTOBER 23 OCTOBER 24/25 OCTOBER

3

26 OCTOBER 27 OCTOBER
SRC Meeting

28 OCTOBER 29 OCTOBER 30 OCTOBER 31/1 NOVEMBER

4

2 NOVEMBER 3 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

4 NOVEMBER 5 NOVEMBER 
P and C Meeting 
to be held in the 
park- 3.30pm

6 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

7/8 NOVEMBER 

5

9 NOVEMBER 10 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

11 NOVEMBER

School 
Photography

12 NOVEMBER 13 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day
Assembly

14/15 NOVEMBER

6

16 NOVEMBER 17 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

18 NOVEMBER 19 NOVEMBER 20 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

21/22 NOVEMBER

7

23 NOVEMBER 24 NOVEMBER
SRC Meeting

25 NOVEMBER 26 NOVEMBER 27 NOVEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

28/29 NOVEMBER

8

30 NOVEMBER
Swimming 
lessons all 
week-  GT 
Aquatics

1 DECEMBER
SRC Meeting

2 DECEMBER
P and C Meeting 
to be held in the 
park- 3.30pm

3 DECEMBER 4 DECEMBER 5/6 DECEMBER

9

7 DECEMBER 8 DECEMBER
SRC Meeting

9 DECEMBER 10 DECEMBER 11 DECEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition All 
Day

12/13 DECEMBER

10

14 DECEMBER

Presentation
Evening

15 DECEMBER

Movie Day

16 DECEMBER
Kindergarten 
Transition
Students last 
day

17 DECEMBER

Staff 
Development 
Day

18 DECEMBER 

Staff Development 
Day 

19/20 DECEMBER

Hols

21 DECEMBER 22 DECEMBER 23 DECEMBER 24 DECEMBER 25 DECEMBER 26/27 DECEMBER


